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March 04, 2021 

 
Islamabad- Apropos the news items published in some sections of 

the press regarding the licensing of ‘Flare Gas’ for commercial use. It is 
categorically rebutted that the Authority has any differences on the issue 
of licensing of ‘Flare Gas’ for utilization in industry. The decision on 
licenses will be made on completion of requisite documents and other 
formalities strictly in accordance with law/rules.   
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